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Friday 25

th
 November 2016 

 
Dear Parents,  
 
Foundation and KS1 Christmas Nativity Production 
 
We are pleased to inform you that the Foundation and KS1 Nativity production date is on Wednesday 14

th
 December but due to 

the build this year it will be held in St. Michael’s and All Angels Church in Hughenden Park. 
 
We will be walking all the children to the church and having a packed lunch there so that we can be ready for the beginning of 
the production at 2:00pm. All the children need to bring a packed lunch. The performance will last approximately one hour. 
When the Nativity finishes, the children can go home from the church. Please be aware that parking is limited at the church.  
 
Because we are in the church this year, we will not be requiring costumes to be provided for the children.  However, the 
narrators, Year Two children, should wear dark trousers/skirts, plain white tops and a ‘Christmassy’ bow tie, or similar! The Year 
One children will be in school uniform and we have costumes for the Foundation children. 
 
We are still considering if it is possible to film the performance and will let you know as soon as we can. Miss Durston will take 
photographs in the church which will be available to purchase for a small amount. We have to ensure the safeguarding of all our 
children and ask you to respect this and not place any photos on Facebook or You Tube etc.  
 
In order for us to have an idea of numbers for the seating, and the car park, we would be grateful if you could return the slip 
below by Tuesday the 5

th
 December. We must initially limit the seats to 2 per family.  However, in due course we may be able to 

release more if there are any available nearer the time. 
 
Thank you for your continued support during the changes we have to make whilst our expansion build is ongoing. 
 
Yours Sincerely  

 
Sarah Leighton  
Headteacher  
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Foundation and KS1 Nativity Production 
 
Child Name ________________________             Year ________ 
 
I would like to attend my child’s Nativity Production on Wednesday 14

th
 December at the Church.  

 
I would like _____ number of seats. (up to two seats allowed per family). 
 

 

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton 
Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR  Tel No: 01494 562501  

Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk  www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
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